

Name:

Grade/Section :

## **READING JOURNAL TERM 1**

### **A Trip to Paris**

Dear Fatima,

I hope you are doing well. I am writing to you to tell you about my summer holiday.

My family and I went to Paris for one week. Paris is the capital city of France and is nicknamed "the city of lights". We travelled by plane. It took us 7 hours to reach Paris. I was so tired, but so happy and excited to explore the city.

We visited many places, such as the Louvre Museum. It was very interesting. I saw the Mona Lisa, one of the most famous paintings in the world. We also visited the Eiffel Tower. It was built in 1889 by Gustave Eiffel. We used the elevator to reach the top, but you can take the stairs if you want to. At the top of the tower, we could see the whole city. It was beautiful! We also visited the Arc De Triomphe.

The Luxembourg Gardens is the most famous park in Paris. It was near our hotel. We would go there every morning for a walk. We also had a picnic there one afternoon. The last two days of our trip, my father took us to Disneyland. We saw Mickey Mouse, Winnie-the-Pooh and other Disney characters. Of course, I took pictures of all of them. I also went on many rides. My favourite one was Space Mountain.

Yours, Samira

### **Answer the following questions:**

Q1. What is the main point of this letter?

A1.

Q2. How do you know Samira enjoyed Paris?

A2.

Q3. Who built the Eiffel Tower?

A3.

Q4. Why did Samira say she was tired?

A4.

Q5. Where did Samira and her family go to on their last two days of their trip?

A5.

Q6. Why do you think Paris is called the "city of lights"?

A6.

Q7. Think of another city Samira would like. Explain why she would like this city.

A7.